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LD 2283
I’m writing in support of LD 2283. Maine needs a true extreme risk protection order 
law to prevent future tragedies such as the one in Lewiston. I believe a true ERPO law
would make Maine a safer place to live and work. Please vote “ought to pass” on this 
important piece of legislation. 


